Impact of video games on children

Come along to this workshop to learn strategies that simultaneously optimise the online opportunities for children, while minimising online risks.

Thursday
24 May
7pm to 9pm

Karralyka Mines Road, Ringwood

Free.
Bookings
essential

City Council

For parents, grandparents, carers, teachers and educators

Presented by Steven Dupon, Director of The Institute of Games and the National Youth Empowerment Coordinator at YMCA Australia. This session will include:

- Parenting strategies to balance screen time in the family home
- When to seek professional help
- Violence and other inappropriate content for children
- Online gambling in online worlds
- How to create positive gaming experiences.

How to book

Book online at:

www.maroondah.vic.gov.au/ParentInformationSessions

For more information, please contact Cathie Wills, Children's Services Officer, on 9294 5740 or email childrens.services.events@maroondah.vic.gov.au



Steven Dupon

1300 88 22 33 or 9298 4598 www.maroondah.vic.gov.au







